The McKownville Improvement Association

McKOWNVILLE
ALBANY 3, NEW YORK

December 12, 1973

Supervisor and Town Board
Town of Guilderland

Town Hall

McCormack's Corners
Guilderland, New York 12084

Gentlemen:

As you know, the function of our McKownville Improvement Association
is to promote the interests of the residents of this hamlet. Inasmuch
as the condition of our water supply has always been one of the major
concerns of our community, we would like at this time to request that
you appoint Mr. John Esler of 19 Elmwood Street, McKownville, to the
position on the McKownville Water Advisory Board which was vacated
last year by Mr. Gerald Hamme.

Mr. Esler, currently Vice President of our Association, is a registered
professional engineer and is well qualified both by experience and training
for this position. We believe, judging from his actions and concern on
behalf of the Water District, that he will be an asset to the Water
Advisory Board.

We hope that you will favorably consider this recommendation at this
time in order that the community may always have the benefit of a full
complement of members on this Board.

Respectfully,

THE MC KOWNVILLE IMPROVEMENT ASSOCIATION
by Melvin Behn, President




